
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Smith, Matt 
10/7/2013 3:48:04 PM 
Bruno, Kenneth (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Redding, Steve (M&C DIR) 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SRR3); Doll, Laura 
(/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); Redacted 
(/Q=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=lRedacted 
(/f)=PG&E/OT I=rORPOR ATE/GN=REGTPTENTS/GN=1 Reda IV Haine, Steven K. 
(steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov); Magee, Charles H. (charles.magee@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: Picarro HQ visit 

Ken, 

I was able to check with the Picarro team and confirmed that Monday, October 21st would work. I will 
set it up for 11 AM that day. 

In the next few minutes, you will see a calendar invite. Picarro has requested a projected guest list, I 
will list you, Steve and Chuck, if you plan on inviting anyone else please let me know. 

Thank you, 

Redacted 

From: Bruno, Kenneth [mailto:kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, October 07, 2013 9:06 AM 
To: Redacted 
Cc:l Redacted Doll, Laura; Redding, Steve (M&C DIR); Redacted Haine, Steven K.; Magee, 
Charles H. 
Subject: RE: Picarro HO visit 

Hi Matt - Thank you. This week is a bit tight; any chance for October 18th or Oct 21-23rd? Let me know 
thanks. Once we select a date I'll forward to the risk team, Thanks Again! 

SB GT&S 0259331 
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Kenneth Bruno 

Supervisor - Risk Assessment Section 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov 

(415) 703-5265 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Friday, October 04, 2013 11:58 AM 
To: Magee, Charles H.; Bruno, Kenneth; Haine, Steven K. 
Cc: lRedacted_ I Doll, Laura; Redding, Steve (M&C DIR); 
Subject: Picarro HQ visit 

Redacted 

Gentlemen, 

It was nice working with you this week to demonstrate our usage of the Picarro Surveyor technology. I 
have had a chance to speak with our Picarro contacts and they are pretty open to almost any time for 
you to stop by for a visit to their headquarters in Santa Clara. We will likely join you with someone from 
our team and you can feel free to invite anyone else from your group as well. 

I would like to suggest next Wednesday, October 9» at around 11 AM. 

Picarro is located at: 

Picarro. Inc. - Google Maps link 

3105 Patrick Henry Drive 

SB GT&S 0259332 



Santa Clara, CA 95054 

Please get back to me at your earliest convenience with your availability and I will send an official 
calendar invite to block out this time. 

Thanks, 

Redacted 

Senior Business Analyst | Odyssey Team | Gas Operations 

6121 Bollinner Canvon Rd. 4440F San Ramon, CA 94583 
Redacted 

PG&E Is committed to protectinq our customers' privacy 
Tolearn more, please visit ffifpi/7www.pge com/about/company/privacy/customer/ 


